
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Tuesday 30th June 2015 

 

 

Dear Year 3 Parents and Carers, 

I am writing a letter to remind you that, as stated on the curriculum letter, we will be inviting you in on 

Tuesday 14th July 2015 at 2:00pm to celebrate our topic learning.  

For this celebration I am putting out a request for anybody who has a tent available to please bring it with 

them so we can use them as part of our celebration! 

I am hoping that this will be a fun and relaxed afternoon and I am looking forward to seeing you there. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mr K Burnham   Mrs D Reynolds  

Class Teacher   Head Teacher 
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